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	WHEREAS, the ASUN Technology Fee Committee is (TFC) charged with evaluating Student Technology Fee expenditures and approving Technology Fee proposals, and

WHEREAS, TFC is currently evaluated technology fee expenditures for the 2015-2016 fiscal year from the individual colleges and Information Technology Services and has found the use of the fee to be consistent with the intended purpose of providing technology resources to which all students have access, and

WHEREAS, Director of Academic Technologies – Strategy, Support, & Services, Heath Tuttle, has reported to the TFC regarding the current budget and the projected budget for the 2017-2018 fiscal year and based on these reports, the TFC has determined that the projected revenue from the fee will be sufficient to continue to provide technology resources to students, and

WHEREAS, the Technology Fee Committee members have completed their deliberations and have ratified the fee proposal.

THEREFORE BE IT ENACTED that ASUN retains the Technology Fee at $11.00 per credit hour (up to 15 credit hours) at its current amount for the 2017-2018 fiscal year.
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